RE:
This term in RE we will be exploring the questions;


SUPERHEROES


Maths:
This term in Maths the Year 1s will be learning about Place Value (within 20), Addition and Subtraction (within 20, including recognising money) and Place Value and Multiplication (within 50). The Year 2s will be learning about Place Value (numbers to 200), Addition and Subtraction (within 100, including money) and Multiplication.
PE:
This term in PE we will be developing out skills in gymnastics and dance and practising our bat and ball skills through multi-sports activities. 
English:
This term in English we will be developing out writing skills using the books ‘Troll Swap’ and ‘The Owl Who was Afraid of the Dark’. In our Guided Reading sessions, we will be reading ‘The Troll’ and ‘Above and Below’. The Years 2’s will follow the guided reading in the Rising Stars Phonics Scheme.
Science:
This term in Science





Topic:
This term we will be thinking about What Makes a Hero? We will be learning about significant people, stories and events in history, and exploring why people in the past acted as they did. We will also be exploring Black History through the lives of Rosa Parks and Harriet Tubman. We will be using world maps, atlases and globes to identify and explore the worlds countries, continents and oceans. We will compare the similarities and differences between the Galapagos Islands and Shrewsbury.

PSHE:
This term in PSHE we will be learning about

Art and Design & Technology:
This term in Art we will be looking at
This term in D&T we will be designing and making


Computing:
This term in Computing we will be lerning about



